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November 20 at this link.

Recent consultations at
Queen's

As RAQ members may be aware,
the Board of Trustees recently
approved removing the name of
Sir John A. Macdonald from the
building that houses the Faculty of
Law. This decision was based on
a recommendation from Principal
Patrick Deane, following
conclusions reached by Mark
Walters, the Dean of the Faculty
of Law (posted on the RAQ web
site), and the report from the
Building Name Consultation
Advisory Committee. The decision
was grounded in the university’s
commitment to honour the values
of equity, diversity, and inclusion,
and act upon the principles
enunciated in the university’s
Truth and Reconciliation
Commission Task Force Final
Report, Yakwanastahentéha
Aankenjigemi Extending the
rafters.

The next steps for naming the
building have not yet been
announced.

And Principal Deane’s
Conversation with the Queen’s
community is ongoing, after the
release of his 12-page report,
Components of an emerging
strategy: A report on the
Conversation. RAQ members may
provide their thoughts on this
report through a feedback form
found on the Office of the
Principal website.

RAQ has posted recordings of
guest speakers from October
(Bhavana Varma, KFL&A United
Way) and November (Tricia
Baldwin, The Isabel Bader Centre
for the Performing Arts).

Membership
update

We are getting
closer to our
goal of 1,000+
members -

over 70 new members have joined
since the last newsletter.

Please remind your colleagues to
sign up with RAQ for free!

Pension
and

benefits
update

In the
next few
weeks,
Human
Resources will send out their
annual letter on the pension
adjustment. It is anticipated that
many retirees will receive a small
increase in their pension.

We also remind retirees that
under our Manulife coverage,
accessing your drug, health and
other optional benefits has never
been easier. Remember to keep
your “pay direct” drug card on
hand so that you can use it at the
pharmacy and simply submit other
claims, as necessary, through the
Manulife on-line portal.

All of this information is contained
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in the package you received from
Queen’s Human Resources and
can also found on their website.
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